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Heller Comment on Today’s Health Care Ruling
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement in reaction to a Florida Federal Judge Roger Vinson’s ruling that the individual mandate in the health care law is unconstitutional.  
“Forcing Americans to buy government approved health insurance was an unprecedented act by Congress.  I have heard from businesses across Nevada about the stifling effects of this law and I remain deeply concerned about the impacts it will have on Nevada families.  Ultimately, the U.S. Supreme Court will have the final say on the constitutionality of this bill.  As I have stated before, the President should work with Congress to find real solutions to healthcare reform instead of allowing a protracted court battle,” said Heller.         
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